
  
 

IMPORTANT 
NOTICE 
 

           
 

 

Schools Closed to Students beginning  
Monday, October 7, 2019 due to  

CUPE School Support Staff Members 
Strike  

 
Notice has been provided by CUPE, the provincial school 
support staff members’ union that all YRDSB school support 
staff will be on strike beginning Monday, October 7, 2019.  
 
If the strike proceeds, on Monday, October 7, 2019, all schools 
will be closed to students for the duration of the strike. All 
transportation services (including buses, taxis, etc.) and 
before and after care programs are cancelled. Independent 
child-care programs in schools may continue - please 
contact your childcare provider.  
 
You must make alternate arrangements for your children 

beginning Monday, October 7, 2019. 
 

Once we receive additional information regarding the 
return to work, we will inform you. Please continue to 

monitor media, www.yrdsb.ca or Twitter: @YRDSB  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/
https://twitter.com/YRDSB
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